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2023/4581/T   8 Highgate West Hill London N6 6JR  

  

We have no objection to the general pruning in this garden but we regret the 
felling of two mature silver birches which add to the density of the growth in 
the front garden and, therefore to the character of this section of Highgate 
West Hill. 

The trees appear somewhat aetiolated and may detract from the ecology of 
the immediate area around them. We can see advantages in opening up the 
front garden. However in view of the Mayor f London’s commitment to 
increasing canopy and improving bio-diversity, if the trees are felled, suitable 
replacement trees should be planted. 

 

Louise Lewis 

Highgate Neighbourhood Forum 

 
 


